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Date: 16/02/2023 

To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Scrip ID/ Code : BHATIA/540956 

 
Subject            : Caution to all the stakeholders and Investors 

 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

It has come to our notice that there is huge volatility seen in the share price of our company. We have 
cautioned all the investor earlier on 05/01/2023, 13/10/2022 and 16/07/2022 about such volatility and 
unauthorized and fake YouTube videos. 
 
Recently BSE had also put the name of our company in caution list of stock exchange based on some 
unauthorized social media news relating to company. We have already raised various complains with 
authorities in regards to such news and also have requested the platforms to remove such videos. 

We will request all stakeholders to go through recently published quarterly results on 14/02/2023 for 
quarter ended 31/12/2022. The company has nothing more than the declared result and any news / tip / 
information/ gossip about takeovers, huge expansion etc. are not in business plan of the company  
as of now and investors are requested not to rely on such baseless and unauthorized news/ tips/ 
information etc. 

We will again request all to just and only to belive what is shared by the company on it’s website and on 
stock exchange website and ignore all other unauthorized medias. 

Yours Faithfully, 
For Bhatia Communications & Retail (India) Limited 
 

 

Sanjeev Harbanslal Bhatia 
Managing Director 
(DIN: 02063671) 
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